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Provider Notice 
Subject: HHS is Releasing $9 Billion in Provider Relief Fund Payments to Support Health Care Providers 
Affected by the COVID-19 Pandemic 
 
This notice is being sent on behalf of the Louisiana Department of Health (LDH) Office of Behavioral 
Health (OBH) 
 
The United States Department of Health and Human Services (HHS), through the Health Resources and 
Services Administration (HRSA), announced the distribution of approximately $9 billion in Provider 
Relief Fund (PRF) Phase 4 payments to health care providers who have experienced revenue losses and 
expenses related to the COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
Please review the press release for detailed information.  

https://www.hhs.gov/about/news/2021/12/14/hhs-releasing-9-billion-in-prf-payments-to-support-providers-affected-by-covid-19.html
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